
From: Tom Kelly [mailto:tomk@neilkelly.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 18, 2014 1:27 PM 
To: PDX Comp Plan 
Subject: PSC Comprehensive Plan Testimony 
 
Portland Planning and Sustainability Commission Plan Update 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We are in receipt of the notice regarding proposed land use designation changes. 
We are writing in regard to our properties at 804 N Alberta and 735 N Alberta. 
 
By itself we are not objecting to the proposed designation, but would not want 
our current zoning to be changed. Our future plans for the site include 
improvements that may not be allowed under a change in zoning. The change 
could reduce our ability to remain at this site.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide input.  
 
Tom Kelly 
President 
NEIL KELLY 
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